
 

Dear Junior Parents, 

 

The Third Annual Puget Sound Catholic Schools Case Studies program will be 

held on Thursday, April 27 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at Kennedy Catholic High School 

(KCHS). Nine schools from the Puget Sound area worked together to create this 

unique college admissions program exclusively for juniors and their families. 

 

Approximately 500 students and families will be invited from Archbishop Murphy 

High School, Bellarmine Preparatory School, Bishop Blanchet High School, 

Eastside Catholic High School, Forest Ridge School of the Sacred Heart, Holy 

Names Academy, John F. Kennedy Catholic High School, O'Dea High School, and 

Seattle Preparatory School. These students will gather at KCHS to meet with 

roughly 30 college representatives, including those from John Hopkins, Rhodes 

College, University of Washington, University of San Diego and Whitman College. 

 

The Puget Sound Catholic Schools Case Studies program is a way for students 

and parents to understand the application review process by being part of a 

simulated college admission committee. All participants will receive three 

application files to read and evaluate. With the help of the invited college 

representatives, students and parents will be divided into small committee 

groups. These groups will be responsible for reaching a consensus vote to admit, 

wait list, and deny the three students. Through this exercise, students and parents 

will have the opportunity to see how admission decisions are made and gain 

valuable insight into this complex process. 

 

Please register at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VH2J72C  for this year’s 

Puget Sound Catholic Schools Case Studies program by Friday, April 14. 

 

If you have questions please contact Michelle Markle @ 206-957-9713 or 

marklem@kennedyhs.org  

Further information will be sent to registered students and parents in late April.  
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